
Hi Chris, 
 
I can confirm I have no objections to the amended application to incorporate the below 
condition with the additional wording. 
 
Regards  
Kuljit 

Kuljit Sangha  

Licensing & ASB Officer for North Herts  
Hitchin Police Station, College Road, Hitchin,  SG5 1JX  
Tel:   
 
From: Chris Grunert  

Sent: 17 October 2012 11:05 
To: SANGHA, Kuljit 8250 

Cc:  

Subject: Que Pasa, 31 Market Place, Hitchin - Premises Licence Variation 

 
Kuljit, 

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

I have taken my client’s instructions and they confirm they are content to add a 

condition limiting new entries to the premises after 2am. 

 

The current “last entry condition” of 1am will be deleted as requested in our 

application however we would agree to the imposition of the following condition: 

 

“Persons are not to be permitted entry or re-entry to the premises after 02:00 hours the 
following morning; this condition does not affect customers who are seeking re-entry having 
left the premises solely in order to smoke.” 

 

As discussed, I have amended your original suggestion to clarify that smokers will not 

be effects by the condition. 

 

If you are content with the amended wording, please confirm to myself and the 

Licensing Authority. 

 

Many thanks. 

Regards 

Christopher Grunert 

 

 


